
 

 

Weekly Update…Thursday, October 22, 2015 

Hallowe’en is coming to Earl Beatty … on Friday, October 30 

On Friday, October 30, we will be enjoying a variety of Hallowe’en festivities.  

Children are encouraged to dress up in a costume or wear orange and black.  We 

would ask that children do not bring toy weapons such as swords that sometimes 

are part of a Hallowe’en costume.   

Each class will have an opportunity to have fun at a Halloween Dance that will be 

held in the gym at varying times over the school day.  Our middle school students 

(Grades 6 to 8) will end the afternoon with a Hallowe’en celebration.    

The rest of the school from Junior Kindergarten to grade 5, including the 

preschoolers attending Beatty Buddies, will participate in a Halloween Parade held 

outside in the school yard starting around 2:45 p.m. (weather permitting).  In case 

of inclement weather, the parade will take place inside the school starting at 2:45 

p.m.  In discussion with staff, we felt that holding the parade near the end of the 

day would be easier for parents to be able to attend. We look forward to sharing 

this fun activity with everyone!  

Save the Date - Thursday, November 5  

There will be an information session on French Immersion in TDSB led by central 

staff starting at 7:00 p.m.  Please see attachment with further details. 

 



The Marlies and Carlton, the Maple Leaf Mascot, visited this week!   

Our Grade 1 to Grade 8’s had an insightful presentation on the topic of anti-

bullying.  Carlton joined the assembly as the grand finale.  Carlton also visited each 

of our Kindergarten classes and was simply awesome!  The school was presented 

with an autographed Marlies jersey and hockey stick.  

 

 

 

Lunch Pails… 

In an effort to help with the storage of lunch containers, we have purchased two 

baskets for each grade 1 to 6 class.  It is important to clearly label your child’s 

containers.  Special thanks to Mr. Drew’s class for carrying the baskets back and 

forth to the classrooms for our primary classes.    
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Congratulations to the Rowland family for winning the Math Challenge draw!  

Here is the Math Challenge question for this week.  Make sure to show your 

thinking and impress 

The students at Earl Beatty are divided into three teams.  There are 120 students 
assigned to each team.  At 10:00 am on Monday morning, three-eighths of Mme. 
Themelis’ team are playing baseball, one-third of Mr. Rumball’s team have soccer 
practice, and three-quarters of Mme. Marios’ team are swimming. 

 

Write two questions you can answer about the teams. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Find the answer to your first question  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Entries must be in by 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 4.   


